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24 January 1997

Dear Dr. El-Ashry,

Subject: UNDP _Project YEM/96/G32 - Conservation and Sustainable Use of the
Biodiverstiy _of Socotra Archipelago, Republic of Yemen

Enclosed herewith a copy of the UNDP/GEF project document for Yemen - Conservation
and Sustainable Use of the Biodiversity of Socotra Archipelago (YEM/96/G32).

You will recall that this project was approved by GEFOP in August and by Council in
October 1996.

We are, therefore, forwarding the project document in accordance with document GEF/C.4/7
(Project Cycle) requesting CEO and Council Member Clearance prior to final approval by the
Implementing Agency.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any clarification on the project
document.

Yours sincerely,

A

afael Asenj
Executive Coordinator
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Dr. Mohammed El-Ashry

Chief Executive Officer and Chairman
Global Environment Facility

1776 G Street, NW

Washington, D.C. 20433

Tel. (202) 473-3202
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Street Address: 304 East 45th Street. 10th Floor, New York, N.Y. 10017,



